
July 28, 2015 
 
 

 
State of Illinois  
County of Cook  
Village of Stickney 
 
A Public Hearing of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Stickney 
was called to order by Mayor Deborah Morelli on Tuesday, July 28, 2015 
at 6:30 P.M. for the purpose of a Public Hearing in the Stickney 
Village Hall, 6533 W. Pershing Road, Stickney, Illinois.  
 
Upon the roll call, the following Trustees were present: 
Trustees Hrejsa, Lazansky, Milenkovic, Savopoulos,and White 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to present the “Proposed Annual 
General Appropriation for the Fiscal Year, beginning May 1, 2015 and 
ending April 30, 2016.  
 
The Clerk read the official notice of the public hearing as published 
in the Suburban Life Publication on Wednesday, July 15, 2015.    
 
The Clerk read the summary of the "Proposed Annual Budget and 
Appropriations Ordinance 2015-12 for the Fiscal Year, beginning May 1, 
2015 and ending April 30, 2016.   
 
THERE WERE NO QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES   
 
AUDIENCE QUESTIONS:  There were several questions asked from Bea 
Callahan. 
 
There being no further business, Trustee Lazansky moved, duly seconded 
by Trustee Savopoulos, that the meeting be adjourned.  Upon which, 
said Board of Trustees adopted the motion unanimously at 6:44 p.m. and 
Mayor Morelli declared the motion carried and the meeting adjourned.  
 
                                     Respectfully submitted, 
 
  
                                    _______________________ 
                                       Audrey McAdams 
                                        Village Clerk 
 
Approved by me,this 5th day of August, 2015.   
 
 
 
 __________________________ 
Deborah Morelli, Mayor 
     
 


